
‘Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.’ 
 

 
 
 
 
 

     
 

Timothy Hackworth Primary School 

 
 

Monday October 17th, 2022 

After-School Clubs after Half Term 

CRC Article 29: All children have the right to be the best that they can be. 

CRC Article 15: All children have the right to meet with other children and to join groups and 
organisations, as long as this does not stop other people from enjoying their rights. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for your excellent uptake of our new extra-curricular clubs. The children, and adults, are 
thoroughly enjoying their afternoon activities and it is a pleasure to see children from different classes 
spending time together, something which has been a long time coming. The school is once again alive with 
the sound of choir, Taekwondo, forest schoolers and much more. Many thanks for your enthusiasm and 
commitment to our offers. 

If your child is currently part of an after-school club, they will continue to have a place in that club until 
we break for Christmas. The only exceptions to this are Gymnastics, which was led by an external coach 
and has finished for this term, and Cooking Club where we have a waiting list. Mrs. Nixon will contact you if 
it is your child’s turn for a Cooking Club place. 

We have places available in the following clubs: 

KS1 Gardening – Monday (3.30-4.25) 

Would you like to get outside and learn how to grow and care for plants? Join Mrs. Meadows and Miss 
Allum in our school garden on Monday afternoons! Reception, Year One and Year Two welcome.  

STEM Club – Monday (3.30-4.25) 

Science, Technology, Engineering, Maths and much, much, more! Join Mrs. Paramore, Mrs. Pascoe and 
Mrs. Tomlinson in this mind-blowing club. Led by children’s interests and questions, this club is a must for 
any STEM lovers! Years 5 and 6 only. 

 

 



 
 
 
Arts and Crafts – Monday (3.30-4.25) 

Be creative and join Mrs. Ellison and Mrs. Attle in Arts and Crafts Club. Children of all ages are welcome to 
join. We only have two places left in this club! 

Choir – Monday (3.30-4.25) 

Come along and sing with us! Choir is a fun and happy place to be, from Disney themes to pop and rock – 
we cover it all. Join Mrs. Shepherd and her fantastic choir members to be part of the fun! All ages 
welcome. 

Eco-Action Club – Tuesday (3.30-4.25) 

Come along and share your thoughts and ideas on how we can do our bit to help save the planet. This 
action-based club is an excellent place for young people who want to make a positive change and help 
Timothy Hackworth to become as eco-friendly as possible. Led by Mrs. Richardson and Mrs. Stanley. All 
ages welcome.  

Table Tennis Club – Tuesday (3.30-4.15) 

We only have one place left at Tables Tennis Club! If you love sport and fancy trying something a little bit 
different, this club could be right up your street! This club is run by Mrs. Howell and is for KS2 pupils. 

Homework Clubs –  Years 4, 5, 6 and Years 1, 2, 3 – Wednesday (both clubs 3.30-4.25) 

Want to get expert support with your homework? Ensure it is done and handed in the day you get it by 
joining one of our homework clubs. We have two clubs: Y1, Y2, Y3 in one club and Y4, Y5, Y6 in another 
club. This is to ensure children receive tailored support for their age group. Please note the change of day 
for Y1 and Y2 Homework Club (It was Thursday and is now Wednesday). 

Story Club – Thursday (3.30-4.25) 

Join Mrs. Sharp and Miss Hickey as they take you on adventures to faraway places, with new and old 
character friends. At Story Club, you will relax and enjoy hearing and taking part in stories new and old. 
Years Reception, One and Two. 

Newspaper Club – Thursday (3.30-4.25) 

Are you a budding news reporter? Do you love keeping track of current events? Do you enjoy writing, 
taking photographs or using technology? Newspaper Club is the place for you!  With our first issue planned 
for Christmas, join our amazing team to make sure you have a say in what makes the news at Timothy 
Hackworth! Led by Mrs. Bennett and Mrs. Charleuf. Year One and above welcome. We would particularly 
appreciate support from our older keen writers in Year Five and Six. 

Dance Club – Thursday (3.30-4.25) 

This is a new club for Y3 children which will be run by a specialist Dance coach. Letters will be sent out to 
Y3 pupils next week. If you would like a place, please return the reply slip at the bottom of the letter. 
Places are limited to 16. 



 
 
 
History Club – Thursday (3.30-4.25) 

This is a new club for Y5 and Y6 children which will be run by our History Lead, Mrs. Kozlowski. If you enjoy 
finding out about the past and developing your enquiry skills, then this is the club for you! If you would like 
a place, please contact the School Office. 

 

If you are interested in a place for any of the clubs described above, please contact the School Office as 
soon as possible to secure a place. We look forward to seeing our clubs grow and flourish this term. 

 

With warmest regards, 

Mrs. Charleuf 

Mrs. Charleuf 

More Able Lead and Y5 Teacher 


